
Southeast Area 
Community Police Advisory Board (C-PAB) 

February 28, 2025, Meeting Minutes 
 

Commanding Officer Announcements 
 
Crime Report: 
 
The Figueroa corridor is starting to heat up. We are seeing spikes in crime in that 
corridor. In response, we are going to have more enforcement in that area during the 
day and, of course, in the evening to try to prevent these crimes from progressing any 
further. 
 
In addition, we did have a couple street vendors, taco vendors to be specific, who were 
robbed earlier this week of their funds and earnings.  
 
There are a lot of individuals out here, opportunists, taking advantage of our citizens, 
who are minding their own business or trying to make a living for themselves. 
Obviously, the police cannot always be everywhere. As always, if you see any criminal 
activity, please dial 911 and report the incident so that officers can respond. Anything 
that you guys see, please don’t hesitate to call 911. 
 
If there is anything I can ever do, please reach out to Officer Hill and he will contact me. 
I’m happy to call you to find out exactly what we can do to try to improve the community. 
We also have our Senior Lead Officers who are available to all our community 
members. We want to make sure that you all are living safe and being at peace in your 
neighborhoods. We are here to help you all out. 
 
SLO Update: Officer Tyson Hamaoka  
 
Hello everyone. I’m Officer Hamaoka, I wanted to take my time to talk to you about 
zoning administration hearings. For those of you who may not know what a zoning 
hearing is, it is an administrative hearing where there is a public official who hears 
testimony from the police department and the community at large, like yourselves, and 
the person who’s subject to the zoning hearing. The purpose of the hearing is to 
determine whether a business is deemed a nuisance to the community. If you are 
having issues with any of the motels in the community, or a specific business, please let 
me know so we can look at getting compliance via a zoning administration hearing. 
 
 



Public Announcements 
 
Officer Hill: 
Since the Captain was talking about high-risk areas, I wanted to remind everybody that 
you got to be careful on Century and Figueroa. There have been a lot of accidents 
there. Also, please be careful on Imperial Highway and Century, where there have also 
been a lot of accidents. And be careful on Broadway and Century in terms of accidents 
as well. 
 
Community Question: 
Hi, this is Renee Parker. I just wanted to make an announcement that our church True 
Love Missionary Baptist Church 100 E. 119th St. is having a yard sale Saturday from 
9am-1pm. If anybody wants to come, see what we have to offer you please join us. 
Thank you. 
 
Officer Hill: 
To add on to what Renee said, I did a blast out for her flyers. I also did a blast out to the 
data base for the zoning hearing that Office Hamaoka was talking about. If you are not 
in the data base, you can email me. I can send the flyer and the zoning link. 
 
I wanted to remind you to become our friend on Facebook: LAPDSoutheastVolunteer. If 
I don’t answer your friend request, send me a message that you were on the conference 
call and want to be a friend. Also, we have information on 
“LAPDSoutheastCommunityPoliceStation” face book page.  
 
Our next CPAB meeting will be on Tuesday, March 18th, 2025, 
at 5:30pm, at LAFD Fire Station 64’s Community Room 
(10811 Main Street, LA, CA 90061). 


